
Project Summary
During the Preliminary Engi-
neering Phase of this project, 
four (4) Public Meetings and an 
Orange County Local Planning 
Agency Workshop and Public 
Hearing were held. A newsletter 
was also published and distrib-
uted to local residents providing 
them with the project status. Nu-
merous neighborhood and small 
group meetings were also held 
with home and business owners. 
The purpose of these meetings 
was to keep the public informed 
of the project progress, as well 
as presenting recommended im-
provements and soliciting public 
opinion. The fi nal design recom-
mendations were presented to the Orange County Board of County Commissioners (BCC) at a Public Hearing held on November 
17, 2001.  The Board voted and approved the project to proceed through design, right-of-way and construction.

Upcoming Work
Work is nearly completed on the next phase consisting of fi nal engineering design plans for a four lane divided urban roadway 
with sidewalks, bicycle lanes, instersection improvements, and drainage improvements. This phase of the project is antici-
pated to be completed by June 2008. Construction is expected to begin by April 2010. The Web site listed below can provide 
residents with the current status of the project.

Get Involved
Orange County is interested in your ideas and opinions on the recommended improvements. You can also visit the project 
Web site at www.OrangeCountyfl .netwww.OrangeCountyfl .net. Click on “Family and Community”, then “Traffi c” then  “Transportation Projects” and 
fi nally, “Holden Avenue” underneath “Projects Under Design”.
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Need More Information?
If you would like more information or have 
any questions please contact:
Roberto Ng, P.E.
Orange County Public Works Department
Engineering Division
Phone: (407) 836-8067
Fax: (407) 836-8024
E-mail: roberto.ng@ocfl .net

Para información en español, llame a:
Jannice Pastrana, E.I.
Orange County Public Works Department
Engineering Division
Teléfono: (407) 836-7737
Fax: (407) 836-8024
Correo Electrónico: jannice.pastrana@ocfl .net
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Orange County
Public Works Engineering Division
4200 S. John Young Parkway
Orlando, Florida
32839-9205
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